
 

Principal: Mr Tim Iddon 
Carnforth High School 
Kellet Road, Carnforth,  
Lancashire, LA5 9LS 

Telephone: 01524 732424 

Email: office@carnforthhigh.co.uk 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following the announcement of the death of our Queen Elizabeth II, you will no doubt be 
aware that the day of her State Funeral has been declared a bank holiday. This means that 
school will be closed on Monday 19th September. 
 
In school we have been remembering the Queen’s life, and giving thanks for her service. Our 
school values of Confidence, Purpose and Respect were values which were very much 
embodied by our late Queen throughout her long reign. Both Lancaster and Morecambe 
Town Halls have books of condolences and will be open from 9am-5pm weekdays and 
10am-4pm on Saturday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr T Iddon 
Principal 
Carnforth High School 
 


